
‭Senior Project‬

‭Narragansett High School‬
‭245 South Pier Road‬

‭Narragansett, RI 02882‬

‭April 18, 2023‬

‭Ms. Mary Heidel‬
‭Art Teacher‬
‭Narragansett High School‬
‭245 South Pier Road‬
‭Narragansett, RI, 02882‬

‭Dear Ms. Heidel:‬

‭Thank you very much for taking the time this year to be my mentor for my senior project. It is‬
‭very much appreciated and was a valuable experience. Creating a senior project is a long and‬
‭sometimes stressful process, but having someone like you to go to when I had questions and to‬
‭help me along the way was super helpful.‬

‭Creating this coloring book was a fun and creative process for me and I hope it was for you too. I‬
‭learned many things regarding drawing and I found my time spent with you to be beneficial. I‬
‭will be able to use these coloring books for myself and my friends. I will be able to have these‬
‭physical copies as a true piece of artwork that I can show to display my abilities. It is also a good‬
‭indicator of my progression in art, as my drawings got more complex throughout this project that‬
‭I worked on for the majority of my senior year.‬

‭Thank you again for taking time out of your busy schedule to help me along with this process as‬
‭it is necessary for me to graduate! I know you are a very busy person so I have much gratitude‬
‭for taking on this project with me. You were a great mentor and I’m so glad I chose to do‬
‭something art related.  I will remember the things I learned with you to integrate into my artwork‬
‭in the future. I will see you soon and will hopefully see you at softball! However, I wanted to‬
‭take the time to say thank you as our time working on this project is coming to an end.‬

‭Thank you again for all your help!‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭The Narragansett School System does not discriminate on the basis of age, sex, race, religion,‬
‭national origin, color, or handicap in accordance with applicable laws and regulations‬


